
 

 

 

10th February 2025 

KS1 & KS2 EASTER EGG DESIGN COMPETITION 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At the end of the Spring Term we will have an Easter Egg Design Competition for the children in 

Year 1 to 6. We would like the children to decorate an Easter egg – the more creative the better!  

Please use hard boiled eggs and ensure that your child’s name and class are clearly marked on the 

entry. 

All models need to be submitted by Thursday 11th April 2025, a winner from each Phase will then be 

chosen before the end of term. 

We are also very mindful that in todays tight financial climate it might prove difficult for families to 

spend on additional resources so please do not worry if you cannot do this at home, children will 

also complete a range of Easter craft activities in school. 

We can’t wait to see the fantastic designs, so get cracking! 

      

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D Steventon 
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


